
A word from 
 

Your generosity is very appreciated. 
THANK YOU! We are so grateful for how 
you partner with us in serving the Lord!

Tax deductible gifts can given online at 
http://give.cru.org  or also sent to our 
address on the RIGHT with checks written 
to Athletes in Action & our staff acct # in 
the Memo Line: #0581139

NOTE: Our NEW & permanent 
mailing address in Missouri is:

2005 Misty Glen
Columbia, MO 65203

Please email us if you have questions.

  Kyleʼs cell - 937-266-6226
Jayneʼs cell - 937-266-7757

Kyle.Wenig@athletesinaction.org
Jayne.Wenig@athletesinaction.org

Follow us on Facebook and Twitter:
@TeamWenig    and   @AIAusa

www.TeamWenig.com

  Thanking God for:
His leading and provision to 
get us to University of 
Missouri through your 
generosity and prayers!

For fresh vision for our 
ministry with AIA and how 
we can maximize our 
influence for His glory

Trusting God for:
The details of beginning life 
in a new community (finding 
a church, new doctors/ 
dentist, AJ’s preschool, etc)

For the start of the semester

August 2013

Thanks for partnering with us 
to share the love & truth of 
Jesus to athletes & coaches!
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Kyle, Jayne, AJ & Leisel

A word from 

“The heart of 
a man plans 
his way, but 
the LORD 
establishes 
his steps.”
Proverbs 16:9

MIZZOU!!!  SInce staff conference, we have been 
transitioning to Columbia, Missouri: OUR NEW HOME! 
We are overwhelmed by Godʼs provision for us as we 
follow His call to serve Him here!  He has blessed us 
with an incredible staff team to join as we will get to 
serve along side the Buxman family.  He has provided 
us with a home that is just 5 minutes from 
the athletic campus! We are so thankful 
for this, as its our hope to host and serve 
athletes in our home as much as possible!

More then anything, He has been caring for 
us and providing for us through His grace 
which has been so strongly felt in all these 
changes and big pieces to the journey of 
listening and obeying His call to Mizzou.

 eam Wenig
Thank you for praying for our X Project! It wrapped up 
really well and the students are showing so much fruit of 
what God has been doing in their lives! 
After  completing our time in Ohio, we went as a family to 
our national staff conference with Cru that is held every 
other year. It was an incredible time of being equipped, 
encouraged, and prepared for the upcoming school year. We 
took a fresh look at Athletes in Actionʼs vision for what our 
leadership wants our ministry to look like over the next 
several years and how we get there.
The Vision for 2020 throughout Athletes in Action is:
  TO SEE A CHRIST FOLLOWER ON EVERY TEAM, 
    IN EVERY SPORT & IN EVERY NATION,
      SO THAT EVERYONE KNOWS SOMEONE 
        WHO TRULY FOLLOWS JESUS
                Global is the SCOPE of the mission
 Staff Growth and Development is the HEART of the mission
              Diversity is the CHALLENGE of the mission
   Movement building is the DISTINCTIVE of the mission
          Financial stewardship is the FUEL of the mission
Please pray with us as a ministry that we would fulfill this 
vision, and especially now at University of Missouri!


